

ST. GEORGE ACADEMY BULLETIN

WINTER 2024

SGA Embarks On Its **Annual Retreat**

Saint George Academy students and faculty escaped the heat of the city to enjoy their annual three-day retreat in the Poconos. The retreat, which took place from September 13-15, was held at the Split Rock Resort near Lake Harmony.



SGA Group photo at Lake Harmony



SGA students enjoy the indoor Waterpark

Students enioved an indoor swimming pool, arcade, bowling alley and the highlight of the trip, the indoor Waterpark, opened just for SGA students. The park included a waterslide, surfing pool, wave pool and more! Students and faculty also participated in a beautiful hike to Split Rock and Lake Harmony.



SGA group photo at Split Rock

In the evenings, students sang their hearts out during Karaoke night, and on the final evening, danced the night away at a dance party.



Many the students participated were new to SGA, and the retreat afforded them a wonderful opportunity to make lasting friendships. Although the retreat only lasted three days, the memories that were made will last a lifetime. Until next year!

sga.nyc